
This week at Lamb of God  +  October 4, 2020 
Attendance  13 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

Sunday 10:00 am 
 

Worship Service 
In person & Live Streaming Only 

Monday 1:00 pm 
 
6:00 pm 

Woman’s Bible Study 
In person or Zoom 
Board of Elders Meeting 

Tuesday 10:00 am Quilters 

Wednesday 10:00 am 
 
7:00 pm 

Bible Study on Matthew 
In person or Zoom 
Bible Study on Two Kingdoms 
In person or Zoom 

Thursday 8:00 am 
10:00 am 
2:00 pm 

Yard Maintenance 
Men’s Morning Bible Study 
Board of Stewardship Meeting 

THIS YEAR THERE WILL BE NO 
FALL HARVEST DINNER, DUE TO COVID-19 CONCERNS. 

 
Please Help fund our Yard Maintenance. 

 
ON OCTOBER 11TH, BUY A SPEEDWAY OR BP GIFT CARD 

FROM OUR SCRIP PROGRAM. 
 HELP THE LWML LADIES          

AND YARD MAINTENANCE 
 

Thank you so much for your support. 



ALTAR FLOWERS 
The flowers on the Altar this morning were given to the   
glory of God, from Gary Drago, for the Blessing of family. 
 
 
 

BIBLE STUDIES    
Join us either in person or through ZOOM. Please email the 
Church Office to ensure you receive the Zoom invitation. 
 

 Monday at 1:00 pm—Women’s Study on Exodus 
 Wednesday at 10:00 am - the Life-Light Bible Study-Gospel of   

Matthew 
 Wednesday at 7:00 pm—We the People-Citizens of Two Kingdoms, 

video hosted by Dr. Dale Meyer. 
 Thursday at 10:00 am—Men's Morning Bible Study 
 

 
LOG QUILTERS:   
Lamb of God’s Quilting group would love to have you help with     
making their quilts.  The Quilters meet on Tuesday mornings at 10:00 
am.  
We must observe the Governor’s mandated limit of 10 people   
gathering inside from separate households. Also please wear masks. 
 
CHURCH COUNCIL 
The coming elections we need  Chairman, Finance, Trustee.  Please 
contact Ron  Jonas or the Church office if you would like to be a part of 
our Church Council. 



 
 
 

LWML SCHOOL KITS 
It’s that time of year again when school supplies are on sale and we 
are collecting for Lutheran World Relief school bags.  We would like 
blunt children’s scissors, erasers and pencil sharpeners.  

YOUTH CONFIRMATION PROGRAM:  

COMING IN OCTOBER 

We are planning on starting a Youth Confirmation Program soon for 

7th and 8th graders, and also for those who are of High School age 

who have not yet been confirmed and desire to become members of 

this congregation. This will include class time, occasional service 

projects, as well as fun activities. They will  be asked to help out in 

some manner during our Worship Services such as serving as an    

acolyte, directing parishioners during the Communion Service 

(Gatekeeping), assisting with our Live-Streaming, wiping down the 

pews before service, wiping down the Communion Rails during the 

Communion Service, reading one of the Scripture Lessons during 

worship (depending on their comfort level). They will be asked to 

pick out a Confirmation Verse with assistance from their parents and 

Pastor. Finally, once a month, they will be asked to submit a short 

summary on one of the Sermons from that month. Katie Grim along 

with Pastor Mark will lead and instruct this class. Please contact  

Pastor Mark (past.mark.log@gmail.com) or call the Church Office 

to enroll your child, or if you have any questions or concerns. 

mailto:past.mark.log@gmail.com


 

Website:  lambofgodlutheranflint.com  
E-Mail address:  lambofgodflint@gmail.com 

 

 

Matt. 21:43 – “Therefore I tell you, the kingdom of God will be 
taken away from you and given to a people producing its 
fruits.” The Pharisees were not bearing fruit. They were faithful to 
the letter of the Law in keeping the Sabbath, tithing, and all the 
rest, but they neglected the heart of God’s will. The grace of God 
belongs at the center. Our giving and all our other good works 
flow forth from receiving God’s grace and living in that grace on a 
daily basis. 

PREGNANCY RESOURCE CENTER OF FLINT 
Thank you to everyone who donated to the “Baby Bottle”   
The total for this donation was $ 305.05 



PHONE A FRIEND. 

Remember those that are in Care           

facilities.  They would love to hear from 

you. 

Please fulfill your obligation as a member to support the     
ministry that is still on-going despite the  restrictions  imposed 
concerning public worship. Please mail in your offering, give 
on-line at our   website, or drop your offering envelope off in 
the  lobby in the  offering box across from the Church   Office 
Monday – Friday 9 am-1 pm. 

YARD MAINTENANCE 
Last year at this time we were getting ready for the 
Fall Harvest Dinner. This year, however, due to 
Covid 19, we will NOT be having our dinner.  As 
you know the Harvest Dinner was our fundraiser for 
the Yard Crew.  Therefore, in lieu of the dinner, this 
year we are asking that you buy a Speedway or BP 
gift card, on October 11th from the Scip program, to 
help offset the cost of yard maintenance.  Thank you 
so much for your support. 



 
 

 

 

THIS YEAR THERE WILL BE NO 
FALL HARVEST DINNER, DUE TO 

COVID-19 CONCERNS 
 

Please Help fund our Yard Maintenance. 
  

ON OCTOBER 11
TH

, BUY A SPEEDWAY 
OR BP GIFT CARD FROM OUR SCRIP 

PROGRAM. 
 

 HELP THE LWML LADIES          
AND YARD MAINTENANCE. 

 
 

 
 

  

Thank you so much for your support. 



As Christians we live in Two Kingdoms: The 
Kingdom of the Left, which is God appointed 
government, and The Kingdom of the Right, 
the Church. Please join us for this Bible 
Study as we discuss how we can fulfill our 
responsibilities to both kingdoms in an   
election year, when so many divisive issues 
seek to distract us from living as faithful        
citizens in both kingdoms.    

When: Wednesday Evenings    
Where: Lamb of God   

Fellowship Hall  or on Zoom   
Time: 7:00 PM 

From the American Red Cross: 
The journey of a pint of life 
saving blood begins with you. 

Thank you for hosting a blood drive. Your willingness to open 
your doors and recruit blood donors is vital to the lives of the 

patients that we serve. Your support and generosity help to 

ensure  blood needs are met locally. And, once that is done, 

assists the Red Cross in ensuring blood is available when 
and where it is needed the most – the ongoing fulfillment of 

our mission depends on you! Your blood drive held 

in August is now on its way to helping hospital patients at the 

below  hospitals You and your team should be proud! 

 

*While there may have been other hospitals that benefited from your 

efforts,  the following hospitals received the majority of blood products 

collected from your drive.  

MERCY HEALTH PARTNERS-HACKLEY CAMPUS 

MCLAREN FLINT 

PROMEDICA COLDWATER REGIONAL HOSPITAL 



 


